
Evangeline Parish  

Public Hearing 

March 4, 2024 

 

As advertised a public hearing was held on Monday, March 4, 2024 at 4:45 p.m. in the Police Jury Meeting 

Room of the Courthouse Building, 200 Court Street, Ste. 207, Ville Platte, La to hear public comments 

and/or questions on a proposed ordinance mandating spay/neutering for animal control in Evangeline 

Parish. 

 

Matthew Baker addressed the Jury with his concerns with stray animals in Evangeline Parish and the needs 

for mandating spay or neutering.  

 

It was mentioned by the Parish President that a solution is needed however if there is no enforcement 

division or a shelter in place, an Ordinance cannot be created that’s unenforceable. The Jury will need to 

make sure all measures are in place with the Sheriff, a facility and having funds available before being able 

to move forward. 

 

Being there were no further comments from the public the hearing was declared closed.  

 

 

 

____________________________________  _____________________________________ 

Bryan Vidrine, President    Dirk Deville, Secretary-Treasurer  

 


